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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
The school will be closing at 1pm on Thursday 28th September to allow for Open Evening preparations. School 
coaches will collect pupils at 1pm. Please make appropriate arrangements for your son or daughter to 
accommodate this early closure.  Food will be available in the canteen as normal - during break and lunchtime on 
the day. The timings of each lesson, break and lunchtime have been altered for this day.  
 
There will also be a later than normal start to the day on Friday 29th September. School will begin at 10am. There 
will be provision in the school library for pupils to arrive at their usual time, should they need to. School coaches 
will collect pupils at the normal time on the morning of the 29th    
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
The Piggott School  
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